

NR_key_name: 4508BFCB8DB582CB8525655B006F0496
SendTo: CN=Tracy Shycoff/O=ARRB @ ARRB;CN=Jeremy Gunn/O=ARRB @ ARRB
CopyTo:
DisplayBlindCopyTo:
BlindCopyTo: CN=R ecord/O=ARRB
From: CN=Jerrie Olson/O=ARRB
DisplayFromDomain:
DisplayDate: 11/26/1997
DisplayDate_Time: 3:17:57 PM
ComposedDate: 11/26/1997
ComposedDate_Time: 3:12:37 PM
Subject: Retreat

Body: I have made reservations at both the Marriott Waterfront and the Maryland Inn so that they will still be available, whichever the Board chooses. The information is on your desk and I told them you would finalize arrangements on Monday, December 1. So, you can finalize one and cancel the other. Sherry Flowers (I didn't speak with her) will call Tracy on Monday. The person for you to call at Marriott is Diane, the government rep.

recstat: Record
DeliveryPriority: N
DeliveryReport: B
ReturnReceipt:
Categories: